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Steve Osborne <tex789@earthlink.net>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 9:16 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I call on the CFTC (Commodity Futures Trading Commission) to reassess the proposed maximum
allowed leverage put forward with RIN 3038-AC61. We traders, Forex professionals and people
employed in the Forex industry will lose our income if this regulation is passed. 10:1 leverage is
unreasonable and uncalled for. We ask that the maximum leverage remain at 100:1.

Thank you,
Steve Osborne


